
Please join us in welcoming Launa Foreman as 

the Division of Investigative and Forensic 

Services’ newest SUI Liaison. Launa will be 

responsible for over-seeing the Anti-Fraud 

filings and statistical data submitted by industry 

personnel on an annual basis. She will also be 

responsible updating the designated SIU 

employee list and will monitor the DIFS Fraud 

hotline. Launa will graduate from Florida State 

University with undergraduate degrees in 

Criminology and Psychology and a minor in 

Computer Science on December 10, 2021. 

WELCOME TO  

Administrative Assistant II SIU Liaison 

Launa Foreman 

We are pleased to welcome Launa and look 
forward to her continued growth within the 

Division.  

NEW EMPLOYEE 


